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Members of the Committee:  

I find this bill to be anything but transparent. There is no way the reader of this measure could determine it’s 
implications without extensive research. It should be voted down because it is deceitful, if for no other 
reason.  

I have been a responsible gun owner who shoots at least twice/week and have been doing so for over 50 
years. I have trained many youths to safely handle firearms. None of them have become criminals. This bill 
assumes all of us are criminals and prevents young safe shooters from acquiring a gun to accompany be 
bird hunting.  

Where is the evidence that any of these measures will decrease the crime rate when over 90% of guns used 
in crimes are obtained illegally? Please quit penalizing law-abiding citizens!  

This bill once again will not decrease crime. Enforcing current laws will.  

Respectfully, 

 

Robert Bullard  

Hillsboro, OR 

 


